
September 17th
Meeting Highlights

Road Department

The Public Works Director gave an update that the 2024 Paving Program on
selected township roads is almost complete. The contractor will be finishing
up the week of 9/23 weather permitting.

Zoning Department

The Board declared the following properties as a nuisance as deemed by the
Zoning Director, and order them abated per Ohio Revised Code 505.173
and/or 505.86 and/or 505.87.4. 2407 19th St SE for trash & debris.

As of the September 17th meeting, the township has sent 266 notifications
letters for high grass to property. The township has mowed 96 properties
that were not mowed after the date given on the letter and the fee was then
assessed to the tax duplicate.
   
The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign letter to Stark County Auditor
requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for lawn maintenance/high grass
nuisance assessment on (11) parcels 1306171, 1306037, 1312457, 1301373,
1302711, 1302514, 1300875, 1304457, 1302726, 1302728, 1302727
totaling $6,550.00.

The Board approved the Fiscal Officer to sign letter to Stark County Auditor
requesting a lien on the tax duplicate for trash and debris nuisance
assessment on (1) parcel 1300875 totaling $3,363.16.

The Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on Monday, Sept.
23rd at 6pm to consider a text amendment to the Canton Township Zoning
Resolution regarding the addition of R-4 Low Density Multi- Family and R-
5 High Density Multi- Family as a permitted use in B-1 Suburban Office and
Limited Business District, B-2 Neighborhood Business District, and B-3
Commercial Business District. The Board of Trustees will conduct a public

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=164fdc0b-8bfd-4ea1-b720-b146789f85ed


hearing on Tuesday, October 1st at 5:30pm to consider the recommendation
from Stark County Regional Planning and Zoning Commission. Proposed
amendments are available for public viewing Mon-Fri from 8am-3pm at the
Administration Office.

General News
The Board approved to hire Chauntelle Skirtich as a full time Administrative
Assistant to the Fiscal Officer to replace an open position.

The Canton Township Board of Trustees will have the question of whether
Canton Township should become a Home Rule Township on the ballot for
the upcoming November 5, 2024 General Election.

Approval allows Canton Township to pass Home Rule resolution legislation
addressing Township matters that non-Home Rule, or statutory townships,
cannot. Non-exhaustive examples of such legislation are animal control,
transient vendors and noise control. Home Rule Townships may also be
exempt from certain state legislation with the ability to decide certain state
legislation issues for themselves. Non-exhaustive examples include certain
state zoning and economic development legislation. Home Rule approval
does not give the Board of Trustees the ability to levy any additional tax
without the approval of the voters and there is no additional tax. Canton
Township under Home Rule would remain a three-person Board of Trustees
and continue with a very similar structure to what is currently in place.

Through the end of August, the year-to-date income for the Residential Yard
Waste is $63,686.69 (includes one time set-up grant) and the year-to-date
expenses $55,140.25. Some carryover of delayed yard waste container
hauling, plus September yard waste, has not yet been billed and paid. The
site is on a trajectory to closely match or slightly exceed revenue collected
for user passes by the end of year with heavy fall clean-up volume
anticipated. The Board will continue to closely monitor the funding.

Community Center









Upcoming Board Meetings

Regular Meetings are held the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month at
6:00 p.m. at the Administration Office (4711 Central Ave SE).

Canton Township
4711 Central Avenue, S.E. Canton, Ohio 44707

(330) 484-2501 Phone| (330) 484-2556 Fax
Office Hours: Monday- Friday 8:00am-3:00pm ​

Elected Officials
Board President: Keith Hochadel

Vice President: Mark Shaffer
Member: Christopher Nichols

Fiscal Officer: John Ring

Visit Our Website

https://www.cantontwp-oh.gov/


Canton Township Board of Trustees | 4711 Central Ave SE | Canton, OH 44707 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	Road Department
	General News
	Community Center

